
OFFICE OF DWIGHT D. EISENHOWER 

Dear Miss Deakins: 

Commodore Hotel 
New York, N. Y. 
December 9, 1952 

Since your letter of December 5th, I talked 
with Mr. Carter on the telephone and at that 
time perhaps gave him the information you 
wanted. 

Insofar as I know, General and Mrs. Eisenhower 
will spend Christmas at 60 Morningside Drive, 
New York, New York, but there is a possibility 
that other plans may develop. If so, I shall try 
to keep you advised. 

Perishable goods may be sent to General and 
Mrs. Eisenhower either at 60 Morningside Drive 
or here at The Hotel Commodore, New York City 
17. 

Miss K. Deakins 
Secretary to Mr. Amon G. C a rter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 


